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Gloucester Hires County Assessor 
 
 

Gloucester County Administrator, J. Brent Fedors, announces the hiring of Daniel K. Thomas as 

County Assessor.  Mr. Thomas will report for his first day with Gloucester County on December 

16, 2019.  

 

Thomas joins Gloucester with 35 years’ experience in the assessment and appraisal industry.  He 

was most recently employed as Assessor for the City of Milford Connecticut, where he 

consistently provided a high level of service. Thomas is a certified Connecticut Municipal 

Assessor II and has completed numerous certifications and licenses including state of 

Connecticut Certified Land/Residential, Commercial/Industrial and Re-evaluation Project 

Supervisor, and state of Vermont Revaluation Project Supervisor.  He has presented for the 

Connecticut Association of Assessing Officers Schools Workshops in Assessing Storm-affected 

Properties, as well as In-house Re-evaluations.  Additionally, he co-chaired the CAAO 

Curriculum Development Committee where significant contributions were made in the 

development of major revisions of the Board of Assessment Appeals Handbook for the state of 

Connecticut. This handbook is used State-wide as the guide for Boards of Assessment Appeals in 

all jurisdictions. 

 

Brent Fedors, Gloucester County Administrator stated, “Finding the right candidate for this role 

was challenging to say the least, but I am thrilled that we were able attract and retain such a  
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highly qualified leader for our Assessment group.  Daniel’s knowledge, skills, and abilities are 

an excellent match for this key role in our organization that directly impacts every citizen in our 

community.”  

    

Mr. Thomas is excited about this opportunity and shared, "I feel honored to become a member of 

the Gloucester County community and I am grateful for the initial trust that the County has 

shown in selecting me to assist the County in establishing fair and equitable assessments. My 

family is very excited about moving to Gloucester and we look forward to taking advantage of 

all that this lovely area has to offer.” 
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